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QUESTION 1. 
"Shall the Board of Education of School 
District No. 49, El Paso County, Colorado, be 
authorized to contract a bonded indebtedness, 
to be iSfiued in one or more series, in a 
principal amount not exceeding $675,000, to 
bear interest at a net effective interest rate 
not. exceeding 10.75% per annum, and each such 
ser~es of bonds to mature serially within 25 
years of. their ~ate, for the purpose of 
constructlng, equlpping, and furnishing an 
aUditor~um for Falcon High School, and the 
remodel1ng of science classrooms, such bonds 
to include covenants, agreements and details 
required or permitted by law as nlay later be 
determined by the Board, such bonds to be paid 
by a general ad valorem tax which may be 
l~vie~ on all taxable property within the 
Dlstrlct without limitation as to rate or 
amount, or from any other legally available 
revenues of the District?" 

ron THE BONDS /.
AGAINST THE nOHDS- ... 'il 

QUESTION NO.2: 

hShall the Board ot Education of School 
District No. 49, El Paso County, Colorado be 
authorized_~~__ cOll_~r~_c;~__a bonded indebtedn~ss, 
to be issued in one or more series, in a 
principal amount not exceeding $450,000, to 
bear interest at a net effective interest rate 
not exceeding 10.75\ per annum, and each such 
series of bonds to mature serially within 25 
years of their date, for the purpose of 
constructing, equipping, and furnishing the 
addition of a gymnasium to the existing 
Stetson Hills Elementary School, 5uch bonds to 
include covenants, agreements and details 
required or permitted by law as may later be 
determined by the Board, such bonds to be paid 
by a general ad valorem tax which may be 
levied on all taxable property within the 
District without limitation as to rate or 
amount, or from any other legally available 
revenues of the District?" 

FOR THE BONDS 

AGAINST THE BONDS 

QUESTION NO.3: 

"Shall the Board ot Education of School 
District No. 49, El Paso County, Colorado, be 
authorized to contract a bonded indebtedness, 
to be issued in one or more series, in a 
principal amount not e){ceeding .$430,000, to 
bear interest at a net effective 1nterest rate 
not exceeding 10.75% per annum, and each such 
series of bonds to mature seriallY within 25 
years of their date, for the purpose of 
constructing, equipping, and furnishing a 
classroom pod addition to the existing stetson 
Hills Elementary School, such bonds to include 
covenanta, agreements and details required or 
permitted by law as may later be determined by 
the Board, such bonds to be paid by a general 
ad valorem tax which may be levied on all 
taxable property \lithin the District without 
limitation as to rate or amount, or trom any 
other legally available revenues of the 
District?" 

FOR THE BONDS 

AGAINST THE BONDS 
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